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Office of Special Student Populations
Special Education
End of Year reports coming due between June 1 and July 31 include the IDEA budget, reporting on Indicators 11, 12 and 13, Personnel Data, Safe Schools and then Exit Data will be due in October. All reports were submitted, except the exiting data.
Early Childhood Services
Screenings for the 2024-2025 school year in August are set for the 14th, 15th, and 16th.  Announcements are out on social media and the Bellevue website. 
Tigers CUBS monthly book program currently sends 89 books a month home to infants and toddlers in our district. These mailings continue over the summer months. 
Hear our ROAR for weekly book distribution will continue next school year with all preschool students taking home one book each week to build their home libraries.
Title
Currently learning about Title funds and allocations to complete 24-25 school year plans and GMAP.
Grants
KyCL grant is entering its final year. Tiffany Hicks will be taking over all responsibilities related to this grant.  Teachers continue to engage in professional learning related to literacy across all content and grade levels. These funds are supporting the purchase and training of a new literacy curriculum in both schools. 
MAF grant was successfully implemented during the 2023-2024 school year with a Math Coach at GES providing support to all intermediate teachers. This grant has been renewed for an additional two years. Tiffany Hicks will be taking over all responsibilities related to this grant.   
More information to come on the Arts Grant through NKCES. 
